
Sent: 24 November 2020 20:53 
To: 'Menheniot Parish Clerk' <clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: YOUR LETTER DATED 18 AUGUST 2020 
 
Good evening John, 
 
I am delighted to confirm that the funds have been received into the account this week. 
 
Please can you pass on our thanks from the Menheniot School Association to the Parish 
Council for their very kind donation towards our fundraising efforts.  Support at this time is 
very much appreciated. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Sarah 
 


